

Thursday 1 November 2018 MEDIA ALERT

Auckland Racing Club Board Directors Announcement

The Auckland Racing Club congratulates its new Directors after election results were announced at its Annual General Meeting on Tuesday, 30 October 2018.

Candidates Mr Sandy Moore, Mr Lance Hutchison, Mr Daniel Nakhle, Mr Andrew Fairgray and Mrs Victoria Donnison have been elected as Directors to the Board from the six people who sought election for the five general seats.

Candidates Mr Moore, Mr Hutchison and Mr Nakhle have been been re-elected, with Mr Fairgray and Mrs Donnison joining the Board for the first time.

The sixth nominee, Mr Peter Walker, ends his tenure on the Board where, over his 14-year period of Directorship, he served on the Racing Committee.

Chairman Mr Doug Alderslade acknowledges the contribution of Mr Walker in saying, "As Chair, I would like to take this opportunity to thank Peter for his dedication and support as a valued member of The Auckland Racing Club Board.

"A Club member since 1981 and Director since 2004, Peter has made a considerable contribution over his years on the Board, particularly in areas specifically pertaining to racing, and we look forward to welcoming both him and wife Sherin back to Ellerslie in a less formal capacity in the years to come."

It is also announced that Mr Rex Jensen, who sat on the Board for 13 years until 2017, has been awarded Life Membership of the Club in recognition of his services.

As a result of the 2018 elections, the Auckland Racing Club Board of Directors are:

- Doug Alderslade, Chairman
- Sandy Moore, Deputy Chairman
- Andrew Fairgray
- Brent Cooper
- Daniel Nakhle
- Frank Sing
- Geoff Vazey
- Kate Gourdie
- Lance Hutchison
- Russell Warwick
- Timothy Barry
- Victoria Donnison

- Ends -